Rosenberg Corey

From: Kirsten <kirstenadkerson88@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 4:52 PM

To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: Vote Yes on HB 2004

Hello,

| work with countless victims of domestic and sexual violence who need Oregon to have stable, affordable, and
protected housing. Voting yes on HB 2004 will be a step in the right direction to say that housing will be one less barrier
survivors must face in being safe. Survivors need to have a stable community to secure their safety, and voting yes helps
them to make that happen. Tenet rights affect everyone, and people are more apt to make safe decisions when they are
not operating in a survival state constantly. Help Oregon be safe and healthy by securing and strengthening tenant
rights!
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